
18.09.2020 Thirsk Community Primary School 

Reading at home 

Everyone every night is well underway again and we will be continuing to 

promote reading at home throughout the year. A huge well done to      

everyone that has already got in to good habits of reading at home and 

bring reading records in to school.  Helping your child to become a confi-

dent reader is really important—it has been lovely to see so many children 

coming to school having read at home.  

Covid up-date 

Continued thanks for your support with the new arrangements. The chil-

dren have adapted fantastically and are working well in their bubbles. The 

children coming to school in their PE kits has helped support with this. 

Please can I respectfully remind everyone to stick to their time slots for 

dropping off children in the morning and again at collection times at the 

end of the day. A reminder of the times to collect and drop off is on page 

2. 

One busy area is the path that runs from outside the children’s center 

down to the gate near the park. If when using this could everyone try 

(where possible and when needed to keep to the left) Over the weekend 

the site manager will be painting some lines along it to help everyone with 

this.    

On page 3 of the newsletter is a useful flow chart. This outlines the process 

regarding whether to keep your child away from school. This is the flow 

chart that we also use in school to support our decision making   

whether  a child needs to go home. Please read through and use as 

needed. 

Closing Date for registering your child online for the Flu             

vaccination is October 4th. 

 

Dates For Your Diary 

 September 

24th PTA Meeting 

October 

14-15th Proposed Par-
ents Evening event. 
More details to follow 

16th Harvest Festival 

November 

16-20     Enrichment Wk. 
     Arts/Music 

Please note       

Bewerley Park is 

now in May 

    Attendance 

 

 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RW 95 

1B 97 Excellent 

2L 96 Well Done 

3B  93 

4TA 91 

5C 100 Outstanding 

5H 100 Outstanding 

6G 98 Excellent 

Total 96 Well Done 

  





COVID GUIDELINES 



Everybody Every Night 
 
A massive well done to all our children and their families this week for the fantastic start we 
have had to home reading. It was a joy going round and seeing the children  from Nursery all 
the way to Year 6, who have read  every night. 
Already in the short time we are noticing the rapid improvement in the children's fluency and 
comprehension which is invaluable to closing the gap after school closures. 
If we can support you further in your home reading please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Miss Wilson 


